
We would like to wish all our visitors a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year. We thank you for all your support in 2018 and 

look forward to welcoming you all again in 2019 for what will be an 

exciting year of change for Severn Valley Country Park. 

Opening times for the Christmas School Holidays 

  VISITOR CENTRE & 
CAFE 

TOILETS 

Sat 22nd December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Sun 23rd December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

  
CHRISTMAS EVE 

  

  
CLOSED 

  
CLOSED 

  
CHRISTMAS DAY 

  

  
CLOSED 

  
CLOSED 

  
BOXING DAY 

  

  
CLOSED 

  
CLOSED 

Thurs 27th December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Friday 28th December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Sat 29th December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Sun 30th December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Mon 31st December 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Tuesday 1st January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Wed 2nd January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Thursday 3rd January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Friday 4th January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Saturday 5th January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 

Sunday 6th January 11am-4pm 9am-4pm 


